



David Cady

FUOC Foreign Mapper Contact

148 Humboldt Parkway

Buffalo, NY 14214

U.S.A.



David Cady BUOC Foreign Mapper Contact 148 Humboldt Parkway Buffalo, NY 14214

Dear orienteer friends,

16-11-90

I take the liberty of writing you in the matter of mapping in the U.S.A.

My club colleague František Wald had got acquainted with Mrs. Anne Buraczynski during his stay in the U.S.A. in 1989. She offerred him by virtue of her position in OR movement in the U.S.A. a possibility of mapping stay in your country for several mappers of our club. We would like to improve the opportunity and accept Mrs. Buraczinski's suggestion. That's why we are approaching you

with a question if you are interested in producing maps by Czech cartographs.

In order to inform you about our work I state several consequent facts. Our universuty club is one of the biggest OR clubs in Czechoslovakia and annually puts on OR events of federal importance. For this reason our mappers regularly prepare maps of the top category. In the period of last ten years about 50 O-maps have been made by our club cartographs. As an illustration of my field checking and cartography I enclose two my maps which were used for the Czechoslovak Cup. Considering all well-known facts about recent Czechoslovak politics we have almost no possibility to obtain any work in our branch abroad. In spite of the fact we cooperated with Italian OR clubs and made them some maps for 3-days OR in Genoa 1992. In these days we are going to France to make a map for the French Cup. Under new political conditions in our country we would appreciate further contacts with OR world and therefore welcome some mapping opportunity in the U.S.A.

From our point of view the only problem is connected with travel expenses that almost egual our one-year's sallary in Czechoslovakia. We would like if it could be possible to find any way of compensation of this sum of money. We would consider it along with board and lodging expenses as a reword for our work. Untill the autumn 1991 all members of our club including us are busy on WOC'91 in Czechoslovakia and that's why our prospective journey to the U.S.A. could be realized

after WOC'91. We suppose the duration of our stay there to be about two months.

If you are interested in our suggestion send your answer, please, to the following address:

IVO NOVÁK Masarykova 882 252 63 Roztoky u Prahy Czechoslovakia

With OR regards,

Ivo Novák

he Moral



